

Board of Selectmen Monday, November 13, 2017

Swampscott High School, 200 Essex Street, Swampscott, Mass in the Library.

Naomi R. Dreeben, Chair Laura Spathanas, Vice Chair Donald M. Hause Patrick A. Jones Peter A. Spellios

Sean R. Fitzgerald Town Administrator (781) 596-8850 (781) 596-8851 FAX

6:00 P.M. RESIDENT COMMENTS:

6:05P.M.

APPOINTMENT:

Appointment of Ms. Tript Sembhi, 189 Burrill Street, Swampscott, Mass to the Board of Library Trustees with a term to end in 2018 replacing long term member John Karwowski.

6:15P.M.

OPEN DISCUSSION / REVIEW:

Special Town Meeting Article Review / discussion.

6:55 P.M.

ADJOURNMENT:

- The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Selectmen will be November 29, 2017, in Room B129 located at the Swampscott High School at P.M.
- While every effort is made to ensure that the agenda items are scheduled to the specific time as listed, some items might take more or less time than allotted.

Swampscott Public Library

61 Burrill Street Swampscott, MA 01907 781-596-8867 swa@noblenet.org



Board of Library Trustees Sarah Pruett, Acting Chair, Ellen Winkler, Secretary Alyce Deveau. Director

October 17, 2017

Board of Selectmen Town of Swampscott Swampscott, MA

Dear Selectmen,

As remaining members of the Board of Library Trustees, we would like to enter a name for your consideration to fill the place on our board vacated by John Karwowski. John's term of office ends April 2018, so it would be a matter of this person filling in for seven months. The person that we would like to recommend is Swampscott resident Tript Sembhi.

Tript has been an active member of the library community. She was actively involved in many Centennial programs, has been an active member of the Friends of the Library and was a vital member of the committee that presented a program called "Purses for a Purpose" which raised a great deal of funds for the Friends.

We feel that Tript would be a fitting addition to our board. We hope that you will take our recommendation under consideration when you name a person to complete our board.

Sincerely,

Sarah Pruett, Acting Chair

Ellen Winkler Secretary

Cc-Sean Fitzgerald. Town Administrator